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From: Schipp, Michael Sent: Friday, 21 November 2014 7:59 PM 
To: Secretary Email 

Cc: Catherine Hull; Laurie, Kirsty; Scherini, Alex; Cox, Peter; Watson, Richard 

Subject: Interstate non-wage costs 

 
Dear Secretary 
  
As indicated in our submission of 19 November 2014, attached is our calculation of Western 
Australia’s ‘needs’ in relation to office rent, electricity, interstate freight and interstate travel. 
  
The estimates show needs of: 
  
Office rent -   $84m 
Electricity -   $33m 
Freight -       $43m 
Travel -                $ 9m 
  
Total -          $168m 
  
Regards, 
Michael 
  
  
  

Michael Schipp 

Intergovernmental Relations  

Department of Treasury 

Government of Western Australia 
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